
 

 

2023-2024 New Jersey Influenza Honor Roll Awardees 

For the 2023-2024 flu season, the New Jersey Department of Health Vaccine Preventable 

Disease Program implemented the seventh annual New Jersey Influenza Honor Roll. The list 

below includes the 39 awardees who are now included on the New Jersey Influenza Honor Roll. 

 

Educational Institutions: 

• Centenary University 

• Cherry Hill Public Schools 

• HOPES Community Action Partnership - Somerset 

• J. Harvey Rodgers School 

• Marcus Newcomb Middle School 

• Memorial Day Nursery 

• Monmouth University 

• Mont-Vail Day Care Center 

• Robert C.  Wood Early Childhood Center, Little Egg Harbor School District 

• Rutgers, The State University* 

• Slackwood Elementary School 

• Stevens Institute of Technology 

• Stockton University 

• The Peddie School 

Community Based Organizations: 

• Allamuchy Senior Citizens Club 

• Freehold Area Health Department* 

• Hamilton Township Division of Health 

• Montgomery Township Health Department 

• Paramus Health Department 

• Partnership for Maternal and Child Health of Northern New Jersey 

• West Windsor Division of Health 

 

 



Health Care Facilities: 

• Bartley Healthcare Nursing and Rehabilitation Center 

• CentraState Medical Center 

• Hunterdon Medical Center 

• Lawrence Township Health Department 

• New Jersey Immunization Network (NJIN) 

• North Hudson Community Action Corporation 

• Ocean County Health Department* 

• Preferred Care* at: 

o Absecon 

o Mercer 

o Cumberland 

o Hamilton 

o Old Bridge 

o Wall 

• Saint Peter’s University Hospital* 

• Shore Pointe Care Center 

• The Manor Health and Rehabilitation Center – CentraState 

• The Orchards Assisted Living 

• Total Rehab at Moorestown 

“Top Honors”(indicated by the asterisks above) were awarded to the Freehold Area Health 

Department, Ocean County Health Department, Preferred Care, Rutgers University, and Saint 

Peter’s University Hospital to highlight their achievements during the past flu season. They are 

being recognized for their outstanding efforts in spreading knowledge and awareness of the 

benefits of flu vaccination. 

Congratulations to all the recipients! If you have any questions or comments about the 

Influenza Honor Roll, please contact the Vaccine Preventable Disease Program by calling 609-

826-4861, or via email at IHR@doh.nj.gov.  
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